
St Patrick’s Primary School 
40, Longstone Hill Road, 

     Rathfriland. 
Co. Down 
BT34 5BT 
Telephone:  02840630587 
Email: nmagee351@c2ken.net 

 
 16th July 2021  

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

I hope you are enjoying the lovely summer weather and that you are looking forward to 
summer school.  Please find below some arrangements for the next two weeks (19th – 23rd/ 
26th-30th July)    
 
1:  Summer school will run from 10 am – 2 pm each day. Your cooperation with prompt 

collection at hometime would be much appreciated.  
 
2:           The children DO NOT wear school uniform.   

3:  Classes will be split into bubbles 

 P1/2: School Hall  (Enter via hall door)  

 P3/4: Mrs Mc Caughey’s classroom (Enter via front entrance)  

 P5/6: Mr Keenan’s classroom (Enter via side door at field)  

 P7: Ms Mc Conville’s classroom  (Enter via Ms Mc Conville’s door)  

Children/ staff will be required to wash/sanitise hands upon arrival and throughout the 
day.  
 

4:  The children will be dismissed from the school yard at 2pm. Children who are 
walking/cycling home will be dismissed when the traffic has diminished.   

 
5: Water, fruit, crisps and a small treat will be available for each child daily, you may wish 

to supplement these snacks with a sandwich for your child. (No nuts please)  
 
6: As the weather forecast indicates that it will be warm and dry next week – please 

ensure that you have applied suncream and provide a sunhat for your child.  
 
7:   Please label your child’s sweatshirt/ cardigan clearly. 
 
8:  In the event of an emergency parents/ guardians must be available via telephone. If you 

have changed your telephone number please update your details at the school office. 
 
9:  Children are not permitted to use personal mobile phones during the summer school. 

Children’s mobile phones will be stored securely in the school office from 10am- 2pm.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards,  
Mrs N. Magee 
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